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Subject: 2017 Guilford Burglaries

The Guilford Police Department is currently investigating a number of residential burglaries. There is no
specific area of town being affected. The residences are being targeted during the daytime hours and are
mostly located in cul-de-sacs and less traveled roads. These targeted homes are mostly set back from the
public road, limiting the view of passing motorists.

The Guilford Police Department would like to urge citizens to secure their home, to include second story
windows and doors. We would also encourage citizens to call the Guilford Police Department if you
encounter any unrecognized individuals going to your home or neighboring homes. This includes those
soliciting door to door, requesting directions, claiming to be lost or looking for a pet. Burglars commonly use
this as a tactic to determine if a residence is occupied.

We have had additional burglaries since the last press release on 08/06/2017. We encourage residents to
remain vigilant and ask that you not hesitate to call the police department for any suspicious people or
vehicles in your neighborhood.



